
UPDATE: COVID-19 Information for Saratoga County 

April 23, 2020 

  
Ballston Spa, NY — The Saratoga County Department of Public Health Services today 

announced that there are 293 confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Saratoga County and 

10 of those individuals are hospitalized at this time. 

 

Facebook Live event earlier this week 
  
Officials from Saratoga County hosted a Facebook Live event Wednesday morning to 

answer questions from residents related to COVID-19. The hour-long event was hosted 

on the Saratoga County Office of Emergency Services Facebook page and featured: 

 

• Jennifer McCloskey, Director of Employment and Training 

• Dr. Michael Prezioso, Commissioner of Mental Health and Addictive 

Services 

• Tina Potter, Commissioner of Social Services  
 

Community members can re-watch the stream here. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/SaratogaOES/videos/1116235435395182/?__xts__%5b0%5d=68.ARDZPxT1BgbMq3cjajtBrelEbW9BeaJvW46NG4Sj1XUB9lyIE34HRkd-M_HQ6S2rV7TpmtITKcR7rlrXspkoq2WasFgqbt1mNSBIZX7LdOsuwSGS78oE2akkbfxEvtaWIj7M7F1i7qBtQ_iTRmNZeyq7EYUp0la5R_GYKiboFXw9cv6-QUjS_uBT_NhBuuUGHxEudOfVzeuCrPraWV-V30IeZOcGyQRkWZCNgVESGbjaOtHEIvj1_GWVfA9YaYXQjJEm5tV9Zw7z2b1_asmfm7TfZ_Mv2Y0MOrmeLfSJa2xxE4_JYyExA4MWd3yi6PJkE9nSq9tI-kp2PGh69dCsLYgxZF23oiEac3l4KQ&__tn__=-R

